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The Link Between Ballot Propositions and San Antonio’s
Bond Rating.
City government officials and business leaders warn that San Antonio taxpayers would face tax
increases and cuts to city services and infrastructure projects if some or all of three propositions on
the November ballot are approved.

But how do propositions aimed at referenda rules, city manager salaries, and a firefighter labor
contract translate to higher taxes? The answer lies in the City of San Antonio’s bond ratings.

Passage of the charter amendments and the changes they would bring could impact the City’s
perceived stability, which could result in credit rating agencies giving the City a lower bond rating.
That means the City would pay higher interest rates on money borrowed for infrastructure projects
and the City would “pay more for less city services,” officials have said. And if the City wants to
maintain the same level of services, taxpayers would fit the bill with increase taxes.

Continue reading.
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